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From: Rosette Garcia <president@lwvncsd.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 11:20 AM
To: Vargas, Nora (BOS) <Nora.Vargas@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Anderson, Joel
<Joel.Anderson@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Lawson-Remer, Terra <Terra.Lawson-Remer@sdcounty.ca.gov>;
Desmond, Jim <Jim.Desmond@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Cc: Potter, Andrew <Andrew.Potter@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: [External] Support Sufficient Funding for August 15 Special Election for D4 Supervisor
 
Dear Chair Vargas, Vice-Chair Lawson-Remer and Supervisors Anderson and
Desmond,
 
On behalf of the League of Women Voters of San Diego and North County San Diego,
we submit the attached letter regarding the issue referenced above and related to
Agenda Item #29 on the May 23, 2023 Board of Supervisors meeting.  We have also
submitted an e-comment on this matter.
 
Many thanks for your consideration.
 
Sincerely,

Rosette Garcia
President
League of Women Voters of North County San Diego
 

Kim Knox
President
League of Women Voters of San Diego
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 May 22, 2023 


 Chair Nora Vargas, Vice-Chair Lawson-Remer, Supervisors Joel Anderson and Jim Desmond 
 County of San Diego 
 1600 Pacific Hwy 
 San Diego, CA 92101 


 via email 


 RE:  AGENDA  ITEM 29.  Support Sufficient Funding for Voter Engagement in D-4 August 15 Special 
 Election 


 Dear Chair Vargas, Vice-Chair Lawson-Remer, and Supervisors Anderson and 
 Desmond, 


 The League of Women Voters applauds the decision to allow voters in District 4 to elect their 
 Supervisor in a special election on August 15, 2023. We are concerned, however, about low voter 
 turnout, typical in special elections, particularly among historically disenfranchised communities and 
 other eligible voters who are disengaged from the electoral process. 


 We urge the Board of Supervisors to take steps to ensure robust voter participation by fully funding a 
 comprehensive nonpartisan voter outreach, education and communications effort to ensure 
 maximum voter participation. 


 The League of Women Voters is available to facilitate candidate forums, if requested. 


 Sincerely, 


 Kim Knox 
 President 
 League of Women Voters of San Diego 


 Rosette Garcia 
 President 
 League of Women Voters of North County San Diego 
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